Success Together Aspire Respect

Philips
High School

September 2025
To: Parents/Carers and Pupils of Year 11 2024-25

We would like to invite you and your child to our Year 11 Celebration Evening on
Thursday 6" November to celebrate their achievements and to collect their GCSE
Certificates. This will take place in the school hall from 6:00pm-7:00pm and
there will be light refreshments available.

Having reviewed our previous year’'s events, the feedback from many students
has been that whilst they want to celebrate the receipt of their certificates, the
most important part of the evening is having the opportunity to return to their
old school, to see their friends and peers, have an opportunity to talk to them
and to speak with their teachers if possible. ‘

During the evening, there will be a short presentation highlighting the successes
of our leaving pupils. Following this we will present the GCSE certificates to the
students. This is a proud moment for students, their families and everyone here
at Philips. We would be delighted if you could join us to share in this moment.
Finally, there will be the opportunity to catch up with friends, peers and teachers.

Please confirm your attendance and advise if you will be bringing guests with you
on the evening, by Friday 3™ October 2025, through the Microsoft form QR Code
below, by clicking the link here, or by email Waring.L.347@philips.oaklp.co.uk.
Please ensure you provide an email address, in order that an acknowledgement
can be sent confirming your reservation.

In the meantime, we hope everything is going well for you and Iook forward to
celebrating with you on 6" November.

Yours Sincerely, ' . Celebration Evening Registration

Mr. Carden
Head of year

Headteacher: Mr C Hibbert BA (Hons), MSc; NPQH

Higher Lane, Whitefield, Manchester M45 7PH
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